

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

Dr. Ellen J. Weed SACS Liaison Nashville State Tech Community College 120 White Bridge Road Nashville, TN 37209

Dear Dr. Weed:

Thank you for your letter of January 4, 2007, and the additional information to support three substantive change prospectuses you had submitted on October 31, 2006. The additional information satisfactorily addressed our concerns regarding faculty member qualifications. We approve the proposals for the:

Humphrey County Center
Horticulture and Landscape Gardening Technical Certificate
Early Childhood Education A.A.S. (folded into this are the Early
Childhood Education Technical Certificate and the Associate of
Science in Teaching (A.S.T.) degree program

They shall be included within the scope of accreditation previously granted. We wish you much success with these programs, as well as all of your efforts in this new year!

Best regards,

Belle

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

Commission on Colleges

BSW/RER:jdw

cc: Dr. Joseph H. Silver

Dr. George H. Van Allen President Nashville State Technical Community College